
2024 High School Football Jamboree

DeKalb will be hosting this year’s Football Jamboree on Friday, August 23, 2024 with
the first game starting at 6:00 pm. If you would like a locker room, please let me know in
advance. We have our girls locker room and the gym if you need a locker room. Please let me
know if you would like one beforehand. Please get your rosters to me once you get started. The
buses can park along the west side of the school building, or if the weather is good you can pull
to the west side of the football field behind crows nest.

David Kidewll and his football crew will officiate the games this year and game rules will
apply with the one exception that coaches may be on the field to provide instruction to their
athletes. Each team will have twelve (12) consecutive offensive plays per quarter for a total of 6
quarters.

Teams Attending/Jersey Color:
DeKalb (White), Platte Valley (Grey), Pattonsburg (Green), North Andrew (Black)
The following is the order for this year’s Jamboree:
1st Quarter –DeKalb vs. Platte Valley
2nd Quarter-- North Andrew vs. Pattonsburg
3rd Quarter-- Platte Valley vs. North Andrew
4th Quarter—DeKalb vs. Pattonsburg
5th Quarter-- Pattonsburg vs.Platte Valley
6th Quarter-- DeKalb vs. North Andrew

*Admission to the Jamboree will be $4.00 for adults and $3.00 for students. We will offer a full
concession stand. Please email or call me if you have any questions. My contact information is
below. If you can’t get a hold of me, you can reach out to Kaleb Wardlow, head DeKalb football
coach. kaleb.wardlow@bcr4.org
Thank you and good luck on your upcoming season.

Hadley Roberts
Athletic Director
hadley.roberts@bcr4.org
Cell: 660-988-4147
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